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July 28, 2022 

 

 

Rosalinda Costilla & David Rocha 

1978 Kingston Avenue 

St. Paul, MN 55109 

 

VIA EMAIL: rosacostilla@yahoo.com & rochad5664@yahoo.com 

 

  

RE: Remove or Repair of the Structure at 1023 Jessie Street 

 

Dear Ms. Costilla & Mr. Rocha: 

 

This email is to confirm that at the City Council Public Hearing on August 3, 2022 Legislative 

Hearing Officer Marcia Moermoond will request they refer the matter back to Legislative 

Hearing on August 23, 2022 at 10:00 am in room 330 City Hall for further discussion and 

to see if property has received its Code Compliance certificate. Your performance deposit 

will be continued for 60 days.  

 

This matter will go before the City Council on August 3, 2022 at 3:30 p.m. in room 300 City 

Hall. As discussed in the Legislative Hearing, you should plan on attending so you can speak to 

the Council about the reason(s) you have been delayed/prevented from completing the rehab. If 

you aren’t able to attend in person, you may do so over the phone but you must register in 

person by noon on the Tuesday immediately prior to your Public Hearing here: 

https://www.stpaul.gov/department/city-council/city-council-public-hearing-live-testimony. 

 

If you have questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c: Rehabilitation & Removal staff 
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